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Hello,
My name is Michael Barner and I’m a born, raised and lifelong Alaskan resident for 57 years.
I’m married to Marina Barner who is a born, raised and lifelong Alaskan Native from the
Bristol Bay Region. 

In regards to our wildlife resources we MUST protect ALL of our wildlife natural resources,
but our sheep, goats and muskoxen are in danger right now and we cannot let MOVI take
over and destroy this unreplaceable natural resource and others that may follow if this is
not controlled. 

My wife and I support Movi testing of all domestic sheep and goats regardless of
age prior to import into Alaska
My wife and I support Movi testing throughAAVLD accredited diagnostic
laboratories
My wife and I support adding Movi to the Reportable Disease List and requiring
same-day reporting

Regards, 
Michael & Marina Barner
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